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2022 Calendar 

Term 2  

1/7/22 
Last day of school, Term 2 
Out of Uniform fundraiser for the Mark 
Hughes Foundation 

6/7/22 Singleton NAIDOC Celebrations  

Term 3  

18/7/22 Staff Development Day Term 3 

19/7/22 Students return for Term 3 

20/7/22 Zone Athletics Carnival—selected children  

21/7/22 NAIDOC Day Excursion K-6 

1/8/22 Public Education—celebration event   

Principal’s Report 

Zone Athletics Carnival  

Congratulations to the 13 students who have qualified to 

represent the school at the Zone Athletics Carnival on 

Wednesday 20th July. Parents are reminded that the first 

event starts at 8:30 am and students need to arrive at the 

complex at least 30 minutes prior to their event starting time. 

On arrival, you will need to find your school team manager. 

We will advise you who this is early next term. They will sign 

you in and give you further instructions regarding your 

responsibilities for the day.  

Each child will need to bring a current medical note 

(attached to the permission note) with them to the carnival 

to be given to their teacher (team manager) on arrival. 

 

Staff Development Day —Term 3 

Our staff will meet with other local primary schools and high 

schools to complete the professional training in the ‘Visible 

Wellbeing’ framework, sponsored by Yancoal. Over two years 

our school has focussed upon strategies and practices aligned 

to the ‘Visible Wellbeing’ framework that further assist us to 

achieve the second strategic direction of our school plan: ‘A 

planned approach to wellbeing’. In 2022 continued work has 

happened across the school to build student, staff and 

community knowledge and skills in practices with a proven 

impact in lifting student wellbeing and engagement. At our 

school we work very hard to ensure that enrolment in our 

school means that your child is known, valued and cared for 

and they will have focused support to connect, succeed and 

thrive in our school and the wider community.  

On Monday 18 July Professor Lee Waters, the head of the 

Visible Wellbeing Team, will present a parent workshop at 

Singleton Diggers. We will update you with more information 

on our Facebook page.  

COVID-19 

Mount Pleasant Public School has been advised that a 

second student has recently tested positive to COVID-19. 

Students in 4/5/6 may have had contact with a person 

who was infectious with COVID-19. While testing and 

isolation is no longer mandatory for being exposed to 

someone with COVID-19 in school settings, NSW Health 

has provided advice on testing and isolation requirements 

for our school communities following exposure to COVID-

19 that should be considered when making decisions for 

your child and family if this situation arises at your school. 

We are sending home a RAT kit for each child today.  

mailto:mtpleasant-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.mtpleasant-p.schools.nsw.edu.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL’S CARING & COMPASSIONATE      SLSO RESPECT AWARD - Ochre        GARY GREEN AWARDS - Ellie, Phoebe, 

 AWARD - Noah         Sienna, Henry & Ebony  

Small Schools NAIDOC Day Celebrations 

Thursday 21st July 2022 

A permission note is coming home today for the Small 

Schools NAIDOC Day excursion, organised by Broke 

Public School.   

The excursion will be held at Milbrodale Public School 

and all students, Kindergarten to Year 6 are invited to 

attend at no cost to the students.   

Pre-service Students– Newcastle University  

For the past month we have welcomed 2 preservice 

teachers to our school. Mrs Harris and Mr Schmierer have 

worked very hard supporting and mentoring these 

students, Maggie Mulholland and Alexandra Howell. We 

wish them both the very best as they continue with their 

journey to become teachers, and thank them enormously 

for the enthusiasm and professionalism they have showed 

throughout their time with us.  



 

 

 

 

 

K,1 

Gus, Emerson & 

Ellie 

2,3 

Harry, Campbell 

& Ochre 

4,5,6 

Forest, Kynslee 

& Lilly 



Many thanks to the families who supported the Mark Hughes Foundation 

–brain cancer fundraiser today.  

The school raised  $123.00 

 

 

 




